
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Ukrainian Chargé d'Affairs in Baghdad, stresses
crisis diplomatic solutions

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received in his office in Baghdad

the head of the mission of the Ukrainian embassy in Iraq, Mr. Borvzhnikov Alexander 24/4/2022,

and listened to the guest over the developments of the political and security scene in the

Ukrainian-Russian crisis, stressing the importance of dialogue to resolve the crisis. H.E.

said, “It will not remain geographically confined and everyone must contribute to encircling it

through diplomatic solutions to end the conflict in this important and sensitive region of the

world and put an end to the suffering of the friendly Ukrainian people.


